
The Racine Dominicans in St. Louis 
 
2021 is the 35th anniversary of Sister Carla Mae's presence in St. Louis at Aquinas Institute of Theology. She is 
currently serving as an emerita professor at the Institute, on call for any needed advising, thesis work, or exam 
evaluation. She resides at Heritage House among the majority of its black seniors. In addition to her availability at 
the Institute when needed, she is the convener for the Compassionate St. Louis Network as St. Louis works to 
become one of many compassionate cities in the United States. She serves on the board of ITEST, the Institute for 
the Theological Encounter with Science and Technology. For her Racine Community she serves as its Promoter of 
Preaching and serves as facilitator for a group of lay associates with the Racine Dominican Community. 


